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Nursery school service available for non-working parents/guardians
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Even if parents or guardians are not working, they can use nursery school services for up to 10
hours per month. The service is available in 1-hour units. For more information including nursery
schools offering this service, please visit the Hiroshima City official website (in Japanese):

https://ttzk.graffer.jp/city-hiroshima/smart-apply/apply-procedure-alias/daretsu/door

Eligibility: Children aged between 6 months and 2 years who reside in Hiroshima City and
have not yet been enrolled in any nursery school

Service fee: 300 yen per hour
How to apply: Applications are accepted online, starting from November 1, 2024

Note:
After registration, you will have an interview with the nursery school you apply for.

This program will end March 31, 2025. The service status from April 2025 has not yet been
determined at present.

Inquiries: Kindergarten & Nursery School Benefits Division (Yoho Kydfu Ka) Tel. 082-504-2154
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